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Comments: As a citizen of Pagosa Springs, I understand the need for gravel to fix our roads and reduce

potholes. However, I don't agree that Jackson Mountain is the optimal location for a gravel pit. I feel that more

research needs to be done about plausible locations for said gravel pit. Jackson Mountain is a very popular area

for many recreationalists, and having a gravel pit interfere with that might cause some problems. The Jackson

Mountain roads are very skinny, and it might be hazardous for large equipment to be sharing the already small

roads with locals and tourists. Additionally, the gravel pit could interfere with existing trails, and cause conflict

between recreationalists. In conclusion, I think a local gravel pit is necessary, but more research should be done

about the location.

 


